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Re: CSO 33-A Regulating Location Eliminated
Dear Ms. Washington:

This report is to notify Ecology of the elimination of the 33-A regulating leaping-
weir which was located at 5™ Avenue & Arthur. The elimination of this regulator
is part of the construction of the CSO 33-1 Control Facility. The regulator for this
facility will be within the new tank at Liberty Park south of 3™ Avenue and will
outfall to the same location which is .15 miles upstream of the J. Keefe Bridge.

As appropriate, please amend the CSO table in your records to reflect this
change in the current and proposed NPDES permits.

Having an opportunity to review this table prior to the new permit, could reflect an
accurate and up-to-date table considering all the changes that have occurred
since the issuance of the 2011 permit to the regulators and outfalls.

Thank you for your assistance and if you have any questions, please call me at
626-7909.

Sincerely,

e

Rayleng L. Gennett, Superintendent
Wastewater Management

cc:  Scott Simmons, Director — Utilities Division
Dan Kegley, Director — Wastewater Management A
Raylene Gennett, Superintendent — Wastewater Management
Michael Hepp - Washington State Department of Ecology
Michael LaScuola — Spokane Regional Health District
“Janet Davey — Wastewater Management File



